PUBLIC MEETING

LAND STATUS ISSUES
FORESHORE ADJACENT TO DAYS
HARBOUR, SCARBOROUGH

A public meeting will be held on Thursday 10 October
2002 at 6.0opm at the Sumner Community Centre
(Corner of Nayland Street and Wakefield Avenue) to
provide information on a process to regularise current
activities on the foreshore adjacent to Days Harbour at
Scarborough, Sumner.  The process is aimed at
resolving land status issues to provide security of
tenure over the Sumner Lifeboat Institution Inc’s
Scarborough site. The proposed changes to land
status, which include part of Scarborough Road, ensure
retention of public access to this area of foreshore.
Information on Sumner Lifeboat Institution Inc’s
proposed building extension will also be provided.

Any person with an interest is invited to attend this
public briefing.

Any person requiring further information should contact
the Community Secretary, Linwood Service Centre,
telephone 941 6615.
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